
MIQ response from J D Pilling 5069 re Matter 9 

 
From: David Pilling  

Sent: 23 August 2019 20:02 
To: Tony Blackburn 

Subject: Houses between Goodshaw Avenue and Driving Gate 

 
Dear Sir 
I wish to register my objection to the proposal to build houses in this area. 
 
It is a small development which is proposed but its effect on the area will be considerable. 
There already little enough recreational land in the area and to take away what little remains is 
unacceptable.   
There is also the question of access. Surrounding roads are often restricted by parking leading to the 
need for traffic to reverse or to find another route.  Little thought has been given to emergency 
vehicles whose progress will be impeded by the additional parking and traffic which this proposal 
would generate 
 
James Pilling 
 


